
Get a flu shot. 
Fight the flu. 

A flu shot is your first line of defense 
against the flu. It helps protect you 
from the virus and slows the spread 
of symptoms to others. 

It is recommended that everyone over the age of 6 months old receive a flu shot. 
Flu shots have a very good safety record, and you cannot get the flu from the vaccine. 

The flu shot is especially important for:
•	 Children, especially those under 5. Children are twice as likely than adults to get the flu. 

•	 Adults 65 and older. Consider asking for the higher dose of the vaccine.

•	 Pregnant women.

•	 Health care workers.

•	 Those with health conditions, such as asthma, diabetes, or heart disease.

•	 People who live with, or care for, the individuals mentioned above.  

Talk to your doctor about scheduling flu shots for you and your family. 
If you have questions, reach out to Member Service. Their number is on the back 
of your insurance card.

Source: Centers for Disease Control and Prevention



This is intended to provide general information only and is not intended to be a substitute for professional medical advice, diagnosis, or treatment. 
Always seek the advice of your physician or other qualified health provider regarding your medical condition(s). Coverage for medical services 
described herein is subject to the terms of your health plan benefit agreement and network coverage varies by plan. Check your member materials for 
details. 
Benefits and/or benefit administration may be provided by or through the following entities, which are independent licensees of the Blue Cross 
Blue Shield Association:
Central and Southeastern PA: Highmark Inc. d/b/a Highmark Blue Shield, Highmark Benefits Group Inc., Highmark Health Insurance Company, 
Highmark Choice Company or Highmark Senior Health Company. Your plan may not cover all your health care expenses. Read your plan materials 
carefully to determine which health care services are covered. For more information, call the number on the back of your member ID card or, if not a 
member, call 866-459-4418.
Northeastern NY: Highmark Western and Northeastern New York Inc. d/b/a Highmark Blue Shield.
Highmark Blue Shield is a Medicare Advantage HMO, PPO, and/or Part D plan with a Medicare contract. Enrollment in these plans depends on contract 
renewal.
All references to “Highmark” in this document are references to the Highmark company that is providing the member’s health benefits or health benefit 
administration and/or to one or more of its affiliated Blue companies.
The Claims Administrator/Insurer complies with applicable Federal civil rights laws and does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, 
age, disability, or sex. 
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